

Head Teacher: Mr R Birtwhistle
Village Primary School
Windsor Road
Thornaby
Stockton-on-Tees
TS17 8PW

Tel: 01642 676768

Email: Enquiries@thevillageprimary.org.uk
Website: www.thevillageprimary.org.uk
Twitter @thornabyvillage

Friday 3rd December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Wednesday 15th December**, we will be having our Christmas Event day in school.

Children can come to school that day dressed in their Christmas jumpers. That day, the *Friends of Village Association* have organised something special for the children to take part in, whilst school has asked Father Christmas himself to come in and meet each class!

The children will also have a Christmas disco and party slot that day so that they can have a good time with their friends. Each child will take a selection box and a Christmas book home that day. The idea is that the children read and enjoy the book and then bring it back into school in January to read and enjoy as a class. This is important because the Christmas book present is the basis for work and learning in January so must be brought to school each day.

Christmas is a very special time and we want to make it as nice as possible so that children look back fondly on their time in Primary School, so that is why we make a significant financial investment into this time of year.

Yours sincerely,

R Birtwhistle Head Teacher.















